
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/11/2012 9:59:28 AM

Sabino, Pearlie Z. (pearlie.sabino@cpuc.ca.gov); Peck, David B. 
(david.peck@cpuc.ca.gov); Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc: I Redacted
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Clare, 
David (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DWC3)

Bcc:

Subject: RE: MOU and Letter Agreement for Ruby Pipeline CPIM Changes

Pearlie -

Here are the final versions of the MOU and Letter Agreement for the CPIM changes to 
accommodate our Ruby Pipeline contract.

Please let me know if you find any errors in them. If you are OK with them, Mark can sign 
them first and you can mail them to us for Roy’s signature, or we can have Roy sign and return 
them to you for Mark’s signature. Let me know your preference.

After we have these completed we will work with Energy Division on what to do about the 
Advice Letter (cancel, re-file, ??),

Thanks,

Redacted

Core Gas Supply
Redacted

From: Sabino, Pearlie Z. fmailto:pearlie.sabino@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2012 12:32 PM
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To: I Redacted
Belinda; Marcel@torn.org; Cheng, Franz; Bromson, Jonathan 
Cc: Clare, David|Redacted 
(Law); Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: Urgent Request to Confer on Pipeline Capacity Contract Renewals

} Pocta, Robert M.; Peck, David B.; Myers, Richard A.; Gatti,

Redacted]; Redacted Redacted(Energy Procurement);

Redact
Hied

DRA is fine with the draft MOU and Letter of Agreement, Please send us a corrected version.

Thanks

Pearlie

From J Redacted
Sent: Thursday, April 05. 2012 4:25 PM
To: Sabino, Pearlie Z.; Redacted______
Belinda; Marcel@turn.org; Cheng, Franz; Bromson, Jonathan ______

](Energy Procurement); [Redacted

Pocta, Robert M.; Peck, David B.; Myers, Richard A.; Gatti,

Cc: Clare, David [Redacted
(Law); Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: Urgent Request to Confer on Pipeline Capacity Contract Renewals

Pearlie -

Yes, you are correct on the slide headers embedded within the Letter of Agreement, The 
“Three Basin” phrase was correct as is and should not have been changed.

Please let us know if you find anything else that needs to be discussed or fixed. If not, I will 
type up a final version.

Thanks

SB GT&S 0843185
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Redacted
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